
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 

Wednesday, March 11, 2009 

 

Present: Sandy Bauchmoyer, Greg Belcher, Tom Box, Peter Chung, Shirley Drew, Ann George, 
Stephen Harmon, David Kuehn, Paul McCallum, James Oliver, Melvin Roush, Kent Runyan,  
Jan Schiefelbein, Robert Schwindt, Bipin Shah, James Sours, Don Ward, Ray Willard,  
Larry Williamson, Bobby Winters, Marti York 
 
The minutes of the Wednesday, February 11, 2009 meeting were approved with no corrections. 
  

Dr. Box moved for approval, Dr. Kuehn seconded and the motion carried. 

  
The following were submitted for approval for Graduate Service Recommendations: 
 

New Appointments:   

 

Hermann Nonnenmacher Biology 
    09/SU 
    BIOL*890 Research and Thesis  
          (serve on thesis committee only) 
 
Sean Gilespie   Special Services and Leadership Studies 
    09/SU 
    SSLS*732 Topics in Ed Tech: Video Production 
 
Diana Greer   Special Services and Leadership Studies 
    09/SU 
    SSLS*891 Methods of Research 
 
Patricia Long   Special Services and Leadership Studies 
    09/SU 
    SSLS*744 Special Education Technology 
 
Michelle Sedler  Special Services and Leadership Studies 
    09/SU 
    SSLS*890 Research and Thesis  
           (serve on thesis committee only) 
 
Christy Ziegler  Special Services and Leadership Studies 
    09/SU 
    SSLS*891 Methods of Research 
 
Dr. Willard moved to make new appointments a unit and for approval, Dr. Winters 

seconded and the motion carried. 

 
 
 
 
 



Curricular Matters:   
 
 College of Education: 
 
  Special Services and Leadership Studies 

 

  Request for Revision of Course Credit Hours: (effective 09/SU) 
  SSLS*823 Teaching Students with Autism Spectrum Disorders in the Inclusive   
                  Classroom 

 
Requesting permission for current graduate program to be offered at least 50% online as per 
Higher Learning Commission guidelines: 

- MS in Human Resource Development (both emphases) 
 
  Dr. Sours explained that programs going online must now be approved by the HLC. The  
  MA History program was removed from the agenda because paperwork was not   
  completed in time for this meeting. 
 
 Dr. Box moved to make all curricular matters a unit and for approval, Dr. Kuehn

 seconded and the motion carried. 
  
Old Business:  None 
 
New Business: 
 
 Enrollment Information – FYI 
 
  Jaime Vanderbeck explained that Dr. Snyder had given similar information for 08/WF  
  enrollment and was including enrollment numbers for 09/SP for Council member’s  
  information. 
 
 Dr. Sours reminded the Council that voting for officers for the 2009-2010 Graduate Council will  
 be held at the April meeting.  
 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 8, 2009 at 3:00 p.m. 
in the Inaugural Room of the Overman Student Center.   

 


